Dear Jaspreet Chana, Date 23rd September

Re: Planning Application 2021/195P (122 Finchley Road) : Date 23rd September 2022

The new application raises many questions. If this appliction is granted, and changes already
Planning Confirmation are legalised, 122B residents could find their lives hardly worth ﬁvgnga

Application plans submitted for work inside thebuilding are not only skimpy but can ;
opportunity for further work to be done either with or without confirmation. There is.
available around in Flat 3 and the new plans show nothing for an actual residental
more space given for the different and better fgmliﬁes utilities than those in other
raises a question why and what is planned for thi 3
This leaves me concerns as to whether
out without permission bearing in mind previous hi
of this. Any further appli uld also




